
The Week ahead…
● Tuesday 8th November - School Photos

Upcoming dates….
● Tuesday 15th November - Waikite Valley School Athletic Sports
● Tuesday 22nd November - Cluster Athletics
● Thursday 8th December - Prize Giving
● Friday 9th December - Last day of Term 4
● Tuesday 31 January - First day of Term 1 2023

It has been another exciting week with lots of learning and exciting activities taking place in and beyond
the classroom. The swimming pool is in the process of being cleaned and practise for athletics is well
underway. Feedback was positive from the children who participated in the Rats Duathlon with great
photos attached. Remember that photos are taking place tomorrow. If your child was in a hockey team
please bring in your uniform.
Please settle invoices online (12-3155-0006515-00) or at the office ASAP

THE GIANT JAM SANDWICH! Last week pod 1 made jam sandwiches. Pod 1
watched a story about 4 million wasps that go to a town and annoy the people of
itching down. The wasps scared all the people away and stung everyone in their
path. The mayor called a town meeting and asked if anyone had any ideas on
how to stop the wasps but everyone was stumped until the chef had an awesome
idea, to make a giant loaf of bread and put it in the field with a truck load of butter
and a mountain of jam. The wasps made a beeline for the bread and as soon as

all of them were munching away on the jam, helicopters came and dropped the other piece of bread to
finish the sandwich and trap the wasps.

Jack: “I'm excited to eat the jam                Hunter: “I'm excited to make the jam               Amy: “I can't wait to eat the jam
sandwiches” sandwiches” sandwich because they are yummy.”



VALUES AWARDS - TERM 4, WEEK 4

Pod 1 - Bailey Holmes & Rm 2 - Monet Kidd  &                            Rm 3 - Casey Braithwaite &
Beau Weston Valentina Van Twuiver Sophia Warren

Rm 4 - Sheldon Foster & G.P.A. - Mason Edwards
Alex Chamberlain

Waikite Valley School PTA are doing a delicious lolly fundraiser just in time for Christmas! It's time
to stock up on all of your favourite sweet treats!
There will also be prizes for the children who can sell the most bags!
All order forms and payments must be made by the 23rd of November, and the lollies will be
ready for collection on the 1st
of December.
Information and order forms will be attached to the Newsletter.
Payments can be made by cash to the office or via bank deposit into the
PTA account:
Account Name: Waikite Valley School PTA
Account Number: 12-3155-0164206-00

Waikite Valley School Contacts:
Principal - Sue Ratcliffe       mob: 022 5055821 E: principal@waikitevalley.school.nz
Office - Kelly Curtis mob: 021 294 9633 E: office@waikitevalley.school.nz
PTA Chairperson  - Crystal Carroll  ph. 021 175 0487
BOT Chairperson - Sophia Burton  ph. 022 176 9825
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PLEASE SUPPORT LOCAL BUSINESSES THAT SUPPORT US:


